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Information that is being submitted that only 2% of the gun dealerships have been 

inspectedis inaccurate. All dealers were inspected by the ATF this year and they are 

federally regulated so we should not be spending Oregon tax money to duplicate 

what the federal government is already doing. If you you add this additional burden to 

Oregon business owners, they will either leave the state or some will become black 

market, which will be completely unregulated. 


